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MR Benjamin Wilson
14 - 48 Ogilvy RD
Clontarf NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0738 - 16 Ogilvy Road CLONTARF NSW 2093

To whom it may concern,

as a next door neighbour of Geoff and Deb Davidson I would like to express my support for
their DA.

Geoff and Deb are central to the community of the street, regularly hosting social events in
the neighbourhood including welcoming newly arrived residents.
In a recent storm a tree fell blocking the rd... Geoff was first on scene with his chainsaw
clearing the way, ensuring others could drive to work and school.
The installation of a lift would ensure these much loved residents can stay on in their house
for the long term.

In reference to the carport, I do not believe it will affect myself or any other residents as it
cannot be seen from the street due to a high well maintained hedge. It will provide the
Davidsons motor vehicles protection from the salty southerly winds that have already badly
rusted my own classic vehicle.
A further point is that a carport would minimise slippery moss that grows in the street and is of
particularly concern to older persons due to risk of fall.

Yours Sincerley,
Benjamin Wilson




